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Response to Comment Set C.39:  Nubia Hulse 

C.39-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project. 

C.39-2 In identifying the need for the Project, SCE determined that the existing transmission system does 
not have the necessary capacity to import new power generated in the Tehachapi Wind Resource 
Area; therefore, the existing power lines which cross Elizabeth Lake Road near 25th Street West 
cannot be used as an alternative to the proposed Project. 

C.39-3 Your concern will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and 
alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. Please also see the response to Comment 
C.13-1. 

 


